
 

 

 
 

 

WATER SYSTEM NOTICE 
EMERGENCY WATER SHUT DOWN MARCH 2, 2022 

SAGE MESA WATER – LOWER ZONE 

 
RDOS Public Works crews will be onsite Wednesday, March 2nd to repair a leaking water 
service at 4258 Sage Mesa Drive. We will need to shut off the water supply to the majority 
of lower Sage Mesa for the repair. 

When: Wednesday, March 2nd  
Time: 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. (until the repair is completed) 

Area affected by the water shut down: (see attached map)  
From 4448  Sage Mesa Drive South to WOW golf course 
Ladera Place 
Verano Crescent 
Solano Crescent 
 
Residents should ensure a good supply of water is on hand for toilet flushing and 
personal use throughout the day.  
 
Once the water is turned back on you may notice turbid or cloudy water. Please run your 
cold water tap for a few minutes to clear your water supply line.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please give us a call at 250-490-4135 during 
regular business hours Mon-Fri from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.   
 
For after hours water emergencies call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Water Shut Off  Area is outlined in Red 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To sign up for Sage Mesa Water System Notices please visit the RDOS website  
https://www.rdos.bc.ca/newsandevents/notifications/   and follow the prompts.   
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